
Tracy, Mary 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Forwarding .. 

OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK 
Monday, May 01, 2017 8:56 AM 
Tracy, Mary 
FW: Objection to proposed rule change to GR 30 

From: Rooein Roshandel [mailto:rooein@roshandellaw.com] 
Sent: Sunday, April 30, 2017 6:40 PM 
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV> 
Subject: Objection to proposed rule change to GR 30 

Greetings, 
I am joining my fellow traffic infraction defense attorneys to express my opposition to the proposed changes to 
GR 30 specifically to the proposal of striking the phrase "only by agreement" from the language of GR 30. 
The countless issues this change will have on our practice has already been articulated many times by other 
comments submitted by my colleagues. 

Thank you for your time and attention to our concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Rooein Roshandel 
Attorney at Law 
Roshandel Law, PLLC 
Phone: (425) 412 - 7458 
Fax: (425) 633 - 2448 
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